
 

11 October 2023 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear parents and carers 
 
Today in assembly we launched our Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Award for Year 9s. Duke of 
Edinburgh sessions take place during our Excellence Programme on a Thursday afternoon and 
these will start after Christmas. However, there is the opportunity to start the Skills or Physical 
sections now. 

 
The cost to take part in the Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Award is £60, this includes registration, 
campsites, equipment for camping and transport. 
 

If your young person would like to take part, please complete the registration form they bring 
home today, and make the £60 payment via ParentPay. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me (vhands@carringtonschool.org). 
 

Best wishes 
 
Miss V Hands 

Teacher of Music, Interim DofE Coordinator 
 
 

https://www.parentpay.com/
mailto:vhands@carringtonschool.org

